
        

                        

   
Traffic Alert  
 
11 June 2022 
 
Multiple vehicle collisions on N12 in Emalahleni cause huge delays  
 
Motorists travelling to and from Delmas or Johannesburg through the N12 from Emalahleni are advised 
to use alternative routes or be patient. There were multiple vehicles on that road this morning due to 
dense fog. The visibility has been extremely impacted and motorists who are on that road are 
encouraged to be patient. The law enforcement and emergency personnel are currently working on the 
scene. More details to follow.  
 
Ends.  
 
Issues by the Mpumalanga Department of Community Safety, Security and Liaison 
 
Enquiries: Moeti Mmusi  
Cell: 079 291 0664 
 
 
 
    

https://drive.google.com/u/0/settings/storage?hl=en-GB&utm_medium=web&utm_source=gmail&utm_campaign=storage_meter&utm_content=storage_normal
https://drive.google.com/u/0/settings/storage?hl=en-GB&utm_medium=web&utm_source=gmail&utm_campaign=storage_meter&utm_content=storage_normal

